
From: Taylor, Richele
To: David Stringer <david@rcrc.state.sc.us>

Date: 12/14/2016 1:14:28 PM
Subject: FYI

David,
 
The panelists report is in from the RCRC opportunity to be heard, and I have an approved order from the Governor.  I 
will get it to you within the hour once filed, but once filed it goes out quickly.  Trying to give you a better heads up.  I 
will send to you and to the RCRC email box.  Okay? 


Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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